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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

October 20, 2021 

Robert Greene 
Director 
Division of Publications 
Office of Tennessee Secretary of State Tre Hargett 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 
8th Floor, William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
Nashville, TN 37243-1102 

Via email: publications.information@tn.gov 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

This letter is to inform you that the hearing referenced in the Notice of Hearing, In re: 

Petition for Declaratory Order filed for publication on July 21, 2021, regarding TPUC Docket No. 

21-00061, In re: Petition of Jackson Sustainability Cooperative to Determine if a Certificate of

Convenience and Necessity is Needed, has been CANCELLED. The hearing was scheduled for 

October 26, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. (CDT) but has been cancelled in order to give the parties additional 

time for necessary discovery.  A new hearing date has not been set in this matter.  Once a new 

hearing date is set, I will file an amended Notice of Hearing.   Please let me know if you require 

any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Esq. 
Deputy General Counsel/Hearing Officer 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission  

10-16-21
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